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To Whom it May Concern,  

 

As a responsible gun owner I am writing to urge you to support this legislation.  

Certain buildings such as schools, daycare facilities where children are present 

should be able to limit entry by people with a concealed carry permit. While I am a 

2nd Amendment supporter, no rights are absolute without room for common sense 

restrictions.  I urge you to support this. 


